
   
 

   
 

Minutes of the Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:00 p.m. Fire Alarm Building 

Citizen Representatives 

Present 
Mitch Drummond 
Nathan Leigh 
Elaine Meek 
Lauren Wagner 
Ken Graham 
Larry Mitchell 
Kolby Webster 
J.D. Walker 
 

Absent 
Adam Vanderburg 
Sarah Kobos 
 

Institutional Advisor Representatives 

Present 
Brent Stout, City of Tulsa Engineering Svcs. 
Kurt Kraft, City of Tulsa Traffic 
Payton Wynes, Tulsa Planning Office 
Jane Ziegler, INCOG 
Viplav Putta, INCOG 
Landis Masnor, Tulsa Hub 
Katie Sawicki, This Machine 
Susan Miller, Tulsa Planning Office 
 
 

 

Guests 

Jimmie Sitz, NewTran Solutions 
Kara Joy McKee 

Call to Order 

Drummond called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. and welcomed Councilor McKee and other 
guests. 

Approval of the Minutes 

Approval of the minutes of the meeting of February 6, 2020, was postponed until the next 
meeting. 

Accomplishments 

Drummond reminded the attendees about the crash map, crash dashboard, 311 app, and 
bike/ped economic facts resources. A recording of the recent Vision Zero Network webinar will 
be available soon. 

Deaths 

Since the last BPAC meeting, there have been three more pedestrian fatalities in Tulsa. 
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North-South Bicycle Infrastructure 

McKee facilitated a discussion around the question “What is the path to designate and 
implement a north-south bicycle corridor?” 

Next Steps:  

Use the City of Tulsa data-based strategic planning process to determine Priority 3 projects for 
GO Plan implementation. The assistance of BPAC is needed to identify relevant datapoints. 

Continue exploration of the north-south corridor question at the next BPAC meeting on April 2, 
2020. 

Adjournment 

Drummond adjourned the meeting at 7:42 p.m. 

Attachment 

Agenda 


